
Fishing – McEwan leads chase
for Bass Rock silverware

The Bass Rock summer sea angling league
kicks back into action this week.
Round  four  was  postponed  from  last  week  due  to  the  poor
weather but the forecast appears favourable for Wednesday,
June 19.

Registration is at Dunbar Harbour at 6.30pm and it is a rover
competition.

The boundaries are Belhaven to Whitesands and new entrants are
welcomed.

The last match was at Seacliff with Stuart Fairbairn from
Haddington and Barry McEwan from Port Seton ending up joint
first.

A  reminder  that  Barry  McEwan  leads  the  chase  for  the
silverware.

Paul Robertson from North Berwick is second and Ryan Barnett
(Edinburgh) third.
Craig Ogilvie (North Berwick) is in fourth position with seven
rounds remaining.

Our picture shows Sandy proudly showing off a prize capture
from the Forth off Eyemouth on an Aquamarine Charter this
week. The successful bait was worm.
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